
RELATED TO THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE LASO GRANT

Report:

Jefferson ISD has received a Learning Acceleration Support Opportunities (LASO) grant for 
$200,000 to continue supports regarding implementation of instructional materials.  Districts are 
required to use 50% of the total grant to pay an approved technical support provider to assist the 
LEA with K-5 Math Implementation Support. Region VIII was selected. The proximity of their 
location will allow them to provide face to face support 90% of the time. The contract amount is 
$100,000. The contract has been included in your packet. Dr. Lynn Phillips will be in attendance 
to answer any questions.


